January 24, 1997

Secretary of State

Division of Corporations
P.O. Box 6327
Tallahassee, Florida 32314

Re: PLASTI-GLASS CONTAINERS, INC.
Dear Gentlemen:

Please be advised that the business address listed in the originally filed Articles of Incorporation
is incorrect. I would like same to be corrected as follows:

163 S.E. 10th Avenue
Hialeah, Florida 33010

Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated. If any questions or concerns arise, please
direct your correspondence to the business address.

Thanking you in advance for your cooperation on this matter.

Sincerely,

368635.51




